
From: Diana Burn - DNR
To: Taylor Heffner
Cc: Stuart Ellsworth - DNR; Leigh Bradshaw - DNR; John Tonello; Jamison McIlvain; Jesse Silva
Subject: RE: Corrective Action Deadline - Extension Request
Date: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 5:44:00 PM

Please proceed as proposed.
 
Thanks,
Diana
 
From: Taylor Heffner [mailto:THeffner@extractionog.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 5:41 PM
To: Diana Burn - DNR
Cc: Stuart Ellsworth - DNR; Leigh Bradshaw - DNR; John Tonello; Jamison McIlvain; Jesse Silva
Subject: RE: Corrective Action Deadline - Extension Request
 
Diana,
 

We believe that January 10th is a reasonable deadline to complete the remainder of these P&As.
This factors in the possibility of encountering problems on every well and the upcoming Christmas
and New Years holiday schedule. So far, each well we’ve been on has had problems, ranging from
undocumented squeeze jobs to severe wellbore integrity issues. We are doing all we can to finish
these as quickly as possible while performing a quality cement job.
 
Please let us know if this date is acceptable. The sooner we know, the more prepared we can be to
finish these up.
 
Best,
 
Taylor
 

From: Diana Burn - DNR [mailto:diana.burn@state.co.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 1:15 PM
To: Taylor Heffner
Cc: Stuart Ellsworth - DNR; Leigh Bradshaw - DNR
Subject: RE: Corrective Action Deadline - Extension Request
 
We need a concrete timeline (recognizing there may be field issues) – but the extension request
needs to include your proposed completion date (your self-imposed corrective action date) – this
date should be a ‘push’ but realistic.
 
Please send us the plan to approve the new date.
 
Thanks,
Diana
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From: Taylor Heffner [mailto:THeffner@extractionog.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 12:56 PM
To: Diana Burn - DNR
Subject: FW: Corrective Action Deadline - Extension Request
 
Diana,
 
I tried giving Stuart a call this morning to follow up on the email below. Since he is out of the
office, do you now have authority to grant extensions such as the one detailed below?
 
Thanks,
Taylor
 

From: Taylor Heffner 
Sent: Friday, December 5, 2014 2:33 PM
To: 'stuart.ellsworth@state.co.us'
Cc: John Tonello; Jamison McIlvain
Subject: Corrective Action Deadline - Extension Request
 
Good Afternoon Stuart,
 
Extraction Oil & Gas is currently in the process of plugging all six of the wells listed as “out of

compliance” in the attached letter dated September 22nd, 2014. These wells were recently
acquired by Extraction from Sundance Energy, after this letter was issued. We have submitted
Form 6s for each well, all of which have been approved.
 
The intended timeline of these six abandonment procedures has changed, due to unexpected
complications with the first P&A. Though we plan on commissioning another rig to help us finish up
the remainder of the P&As, our level of confidence that we can plug all six wells before the
deadline is low. We would like to request an extension to this deadline. At your earliest
convenience, please let us know if this is at all possible. If you need additional information, you can
reach me at (720)-974-2019.
 
Regards,
 

Taylor Heffner
Extraction Oil & Gas
Petroleum Engineer
1888 Sherman St, Ste 200
Denver, CO 80203
Direct: 720-974-2019
Cell: 281-460-1517
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